
Note From Principal King
Student Safety Tips:
To help support our efforts to keep students safe,
here are a few reminders about our drop-off/pick-up
protocols. 

Pull all the way forward to improve access for all
vehicles. 
Students should enter on the passenger side of the
vehicle.
North Circle Pickup:

Approach from the north.
Exit with a left turn, heading back to the
north.

South Circle Pickup:
Approach from the south.
Exit with a right turn, heading back to the
south.

Parents are expected to remain in their vehicles
during drop-off and pickup. However, if assistance
with car seats is required, please pull to the end of
the pickup area to avoid disrupting the traffic
flow.
To help strengthen safety efforts, drop-
off/pickup car traffic across the student
crosswalk is strongly discouraged.

Nibley Elementary
March Newsleter

Book Fair Hours

Counselor Corner

Monday,      March 18: 8:30-9:00 & 3:35-4:00 
Tuesday,     March 19: 8:30-9:00 & 3:35-4:00 
Wednesday, March 20: 8:30-9:00 & 3:35-4:00 
Thursday,    March 21: 8:30-9:00 and 3:35-4:00 
                 Literacy Night 6:00-7:00 
Friday,        March 22: BookFair Closed
                

Just a quick note this month. The Kindness Krew is

sponsoring the Food Pantry Drive. It will begin Monday March

11th and go through Literacy night March 20th. The Krew

decided to move the Food Drive to the Spring because the

Food Pantry said donations are sparse this time of year.

Thanks in advance for your food donations!

Important Dates
March 1 - Parent Teacher Conference
March 5 - Spring Pictures
March 7 - 5th Grade Maturation Program
March 8 - BRAVE Assembly
March 11 - 6th Grade South Cache Trip
March 11 - 3:45 SCC
March 18-21 - Book Fair
March 20 - 6:00 Literacy Night
March 21 - Fire/Evacuation Drill
March 22 - Professional Development 
                        No School for Students
March 26th - 8:00-3:00 Kindergarten Prescreening
March 27th - 12:00-7:00 Kindergarten Prescreening
April 1-5 - Spring Break

Kindergarten Registration
and PreScreening

Kindergarten Registration is now available
for all children who turn 5 on or before

September 1, 2024. 
Register online at www.ccsdut.org/Page/7633 
then deliver required documents to the school
during school hours prior to the Prescreening.

*Birth Certificate
*Immunizations

*2 Proofs of Residency
*Drivers License or Valid Photo ID

Kindergarten Prescreening Open House
Tuesday, March 26th, 8am-3pm

Wednesday, March 27th, 12pm-7pm
. 



Dear Nibley Elementary Community,

This month we will hold another Fire/ Evacuation drill on March 21st at 2:00 p.m. This is the drill  that we
practice most often due to state law. This school year we have a Fire/Evacuation drill scheduled five times.
Our Evacuation standard response protocols (SRPs) are followed to help us evacuate in a safe and
thorough manner. (This SRP document is attached for your information.) Once we are outside, teachers
and staff verify that everyone in their class is safe and wait for a radio roll call for status. When all has been
reported as safely evacuated, we return to our learning locations. This entire procedure usually takes less
than 10 minutes.

We continue to use our DIRs software app to help staff members better communicate during an event. We
also use the loud fire alarm that lets everyone, including dispatch, know that the fire alarm has gone off. In
addition to those alerts, we continue to use our own PA system to help staff know if this is a legitimate drill
or emergency. Each classroom of students is equipped with supplies in a rolling bucket, for an actual
emergency. A monthly drill or alert helps us stay ready in case we have a real emergency. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our students as safe as possible while at school. If you have any
other questions about our Standard Response Protocols, please visit this website. ILoveUGuys.org

https://iloveuguys.org/The-Standard-Response-Protocol.html

